 Wimbledon Village Practice News letter

It has been another busy year at the Wimbledon Village Surgery and we thought we would up-date you about some changes.

 Improving Patient Access
We are delighted to inform you that, in order to improve our patient access, as of April 2017 we have changed our opening hours from 8am to the earlier start time of 7.30am over four days in the week with Doctors and Nurses appointments being available from the same start time. 

 

Improving Children's Appointments & Access
We have also added in one extra slot in our appointments for children aged 0-17 years. This is for each GP per day in early afternoon.
 Carer Awareness
 It is estimated that 10% of patients on a GP practice list are carers. The responsibilities of carers mean they are more likely to suffer from ill health; through stress and depression, poor self-care or physical injuries due to incorrect moving and handling. Despite this, fewer than 10% of carers are identified by their GP practice and offered appropriate support.

Please let us know if you work as a carer or care for a member of your family as we would like to have this information on record.

Flu Jabs Available

There is still time to get you flu jab before and after Christmas. Please book with reception.

Travel Advice

Wimbledon Village Surgery offers a travel advice service to patients registered here. We are also a registered Yellow Fever Centre. Planning well for a trip overseas is important, to try and minimise health problems when you are away, which may interfere with the enjoyment or the success of your trip.

If you require any vaccinations relating to foreign travel, please make an appointment with the practice nurse to discuss your travel arrangements. It is important to make this initial appointment as early as possible, ideally at least 6 weeks before you travel, as a second and subsequent appointments may be required with the practice nurse to receive the vaccinations. 

We now have on-line booking for appointments 

The reception staff can help set up an account for you; however we will need some photo ID and proof of address.  We understand that many of you have

been here for a number of  years and we know who you are, however legislation is due to change and this process will stop us having to trouble you again in the future.

With Christmas just around the corner, I would like to wishes you a merry, and healthy, Christmas!

